Home Learning:  April 14th-17th 
I hope you all had a wonderful Easter weekend with your family. I had a really nice weekend with my family. So here are some at home learning activities for this week: 
 
Math:  continue working on the math site:  Splashlearn  (found in the weblinks section).  If you completed activities last week, try some different things this week.   
Measurement: 
· Last week I had you watch the video on using a ruler.  I also asked you to measure the snow outside in the same spot for 5 days.  (See measuring snow activity on my teacher page and pictures in the gallery of my measurement example)  If you did not see this or get a chance to complete it, you can do that this week.  We will use the data next week. 
Check out this game using a ruler: https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/measuring-in-cm 
 
· Look around your house or outside and find 10 things to measure using your ruler. If you don’t have a ruler you can use a measuring tape or make one using paper (the width of your finger is equal to about 1 cm.) 
Record your measurements:   Example:   Spoon   16 cm 
 
Reading:  Please remember that is it important to read every day for at least 20 minutes.  Keeping up with your reading strategies and comprehension is so important. You can read a chapter book, picture book, magazine or you can read some of the selections on the RAZ kids reading site. (found in the weblinks) I have also left directions on how to login. The username is nancyhambrook123 and password is King1 
Writing:  I loved reading the letters I received last week!  I am so glad that you are all keeping busy.  This week and every week it would be a great idea to keep a journal of this time you are spending at home with your family away from school.  
Your journal could be a place where you could write, sketch, draw or doodle.  You could write a poem, describe a memorable moment, draw a comic of your day, or tape in colorful pictures. In the future this journal could be an important record of what you were thinking and what you were doing during this unusual time.  
Please try to write for 15-20 minutes each day.  I am not “assigning” a writing topic this week.  Also, I do not need to see your journal…this is for you! 
Take care and remember if you have any questions you can reach me through my email:  nancy.hambrook@nbed.nb.ca 
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